Item No 8

COUNCIL MEETING, 3rd DECEMBER 2014
GOVERNANCE AND BUSINESS COMMITTEE, 10TH November 2014
26 POST OF DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITIES AND BUSINESS CHANGE.  

(E)
RECOMMENDATION OF EMPLOYMENT COMMITTEE

Consideration was given to a recommendation of the Employment Committee at its meeting on 14th October 2014 when, in considering matters relating to roles and recruitment at Corporate Leadership level, it had resolved, amongst other things, that:

“the Governance and Business Committee be asked to recommend to the Council that the approval given in July 2013 to the post of Director of Communities being re-designated as the Director of Communities and Business Change be confirmed on a permanent basis, the title of the post be revised to Director of Communities and Service Support, and the existing postholder be confirmed into the permanent role.”
The Chief Executive’s report which had been considered by the Employment Committee was submitted to assist Members in the consideration of the Employment Committee’s recommendation.  The Chief Executive commented further at the meeting on the proposals.

*RESOLVED that it be recommended to the Council that the approval given in July 2013 to the post of Director of Communities being re-designated as the Director of Communities and Business Change be confirmed on a permanent basis, the title of the post be revised to Director of Communities and Service Support, and the existing postholder be confirmed into the permanent role. 
